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Dear Parents/Carers,        5/3/2021 

 

We hope all our families are continuing to stay safe and well, ahead of our return to 

a full school opening next week. 

 

We are all extremely pleased and excited to be welcoming all our pupils back into 

school on Monday 8th and can't wait to feel the full Summercourt learning buzz in 

the building again. We hope all our pupils feel the same about their return to school. 

Staff are looking forward to being on the gates to welcome and support pupils back 

to school.  

 

We have had another week of brilliant remote learning being submitted and shared, 

thank you for the continued support with this.  

 

Please take a moment as a family again to celebrate all your achievements linked 

to this 3rd National Lockdown. As stated in our reopening letter, please can I thank 

all of you and congratulate you all for your absolute resolute resilience and efforts in 

delivering learning to your child/children. We do not underestimate how challenging 

this may have been for you all. We have been impressed by everyone’s efforts and 

learning outcomes!   

 

World Book Day - Thursday 4th March 2021 

What a fantastic day, filled with the love of reading. Well done to all out pupils who 

participated in the World Book day challenges. The potato book characters were 

amazing, and the photos shared of pupils reading in unusual places made us all 

smile. Please take a look at our social media platforms to view examples of these. 

 

Important dates: 

 

 

INSET Dates 

7.6.21 

23.7.21 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and are all keeping our fingers crossed that 

the sunshine stays with us again this weekend. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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